
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

BECQ RELEASES CNMI 2024 DRAFT 305(b) and 303(d)​
WATER QUALITY ASSESSMENT INTEGRATED REPORT 

The CNMI Bureau of Environmental and Coastal Quality (BECQ), Division of Environmental Quality (DEQ), 

under the Office of the Governor, announces that the Draft 2024 305(b) and 303(d) Water Quality 

Assessment Integrated Report is now available for public review on DEQ’s website at 

www.deq.gov.mp/news.html. 

BECQ invites the public to review the draft report and submit written comments by October 31, 2025. 

Comments may be submitted: 

●​ In-Person: BECQ Office, Gualo Rai Center, Middle Road 

●​ By mail: P.O. Box 501304, Saipan, MP 96950 

●​ By email: cnmi.waterquality@gmail.com 

Comments must be addressed to Mr. Floyd R. Masga, BECQ Administrator, with the subject line “2024 IR 

Comments” or similar. All comments received by the deadline will be considered in preparation of the 

final report.  

For more information, please contact the BECQ-DEQ office at (670) 664/8500/01.  
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